
From: Alan Horn
To: City Council; emf Group
Subject: Opposition to Smart Meters on our Water Meters
Date: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 12:16:19 PM

Dear Sebastopol City Council:

Please reject this insane proposal to attach radiation emitting
technology to our water meters.  RADIATION KILLS and we should never
allow radiation emitting devices anywhere near our water meters, just
like we banned them on our electric meters.  When will you ever learn
that RADIATION KILLS?  We, the People, have spoken and we will never
tolerate such dangerour and deadly technology in our city.  Such a
proposal violates Sebastopol's Nuclear Free Zone law and will be
punished to the fullest extent of the law.  This is not a threat, but it
is a promise.  We, the People, keep our promises.

If any of you are seriously interested in learning more about this
subject, please obtain the book RADIATION AND HUMAN HEALTH, by Dr. John
Gofman.

Love,

Alan Horn
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